Whitehall Marina & RV Park, LLC

7 N. Main St. Whitehall, NY 12887
Phone: 518-499-9700 Fax: 518-499-9701

Dear Friends,

Rick and Denise Broderick would like to say thanks to all of you. We will be
leaving Whitehall Marina around June 1*. The Marina has been sold to Robert
and Patricia Elmy. Please join us in wishing them continued success.

We have a new location on Lake Bomoseen at Duda Water Sports. We will be
renting boats and will have summer dockage.

Thank you again, we have had 4 ' great years and we appreciate your business.

Most of all thank you for your friendship.

Sincerely
Rick and Denise Broderick



